
 

  

 

Our focus this half-term is Monsters! We will be learning how to sketch Monsters using water colours in our Art work and 

writing about Monsters in English. We will also be learning about plants in Science and the journey of food in DT. 

 

You can choose what you want to do for your topic homework and how you want to present it, but here are some 

suggestions to get you started. Can you link your homework to another area of the curriculum? 

 

• Maths- Create a poster of monsters made specifically from shapes.  

• English- Write your own report for a new monster 

• Science- Make a project about plants and everything they need to survive 

• Art- Produce a poster of different monsters using water colours 

• DT- Plant your own seeds at home and document their journey 

• Geography- Create a map of our local area and add in some monsters 

• History- Make a fact file about Johnny Duddle 

• MFL- Create a poster about the different animals in French 

• Music- Perform a song or compose your own 

• PE- Creature your own gymnastic routine using apparatus 
  

 

Remember, you can choose what you want to do for your project and you aren’t limited to just one idea. I’m looking forward 

to seeing your ideas and what you come up with! 

 

Your homework needs to be in school on Monday 18th March.  
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Follow our class page to find out about the exciting work 

we’re doing this year @OPAK_2RH 

Christianity The Stuarts Colours and 

Shapes The Past Games &  
Gymnastics Fire 


